I RAMBLER AN

AMATEUR RADID

KONITORED FRIQS
3760 KHZ, 146.940 NHZ |

|

— L

Vol 11 ﬁamg_6fé£ﬁiwﬁgiiﬁéTﬁ6£iiE.ﬁADIO CLUB, INCORPORATZD, Ottawa, Ont. lar 68

Editors Bd Morgan, VE3GX, 759 Hamlet Road, Ottawa 8, Ontario, Canada,

1968 EXECUTIVE
President: Ted Duncan, VE3GGQ, Tel. 729-6067
Vice Pres: Read Easton, WSPSY/VE3, Tel. 829-0603
Tech Advisers: Gerry King, VE3BST, Tel,
Secretarys Harry Hayes, VE3BEB, Tel. 733-5904
Treasurer: Ron Hutchinson, VE3GFL, 733~753
Publicity: Jack Whittingham (Jr) VE3BYL, Tel 822-2861
Pagt Pres: Ed Morgan, VE3GX, Tel. 733-1721
Past Vice Pres: Bernie Best, VE3SH, 745-3151

POT HOLE NET: Official Club Net. Meets every Saturday and Sunday at 10 AM
local time on 3760 kHZ. On Saturdays only, the Club Sponsored SWAP NET
conducted by VE3YC follows immediately after roll call. A4ll amateurs are
welcome to participate in the NET regardless of Club affiliation.

MONITORING FACILITY: VE3CGO monitors 3760 kHZ and 146,940 MHZ FM daily from
approximstely 8 AM to 6.30 PM for local mobile, or out of town traffic., This
€lub Sponsored Service is available to all amateurs regardless of Club
gffiliation.

NOTICE OF MONTHLY MEBTING

PLACE: NRC Sussex Street, Room 3039
TIME & DATE: 8.00 PM THURSDAY March 14th 1968

PROGRAN
BUSINESS

TAIK: Arctic Communications --By WSPSY/VE3 Read Easton.
COFFEE & COOKIES

RAG CHEW

REPORT ON THE LAST MEETING

In I¥ieu of a regular meeting, a tour of CJOH Color Television studios was made.
The tour was well attended by the members and their XYLs and proved to be most

interesting. We were fortunate to have Roy Baker, VE3AXC as one of the guides

which resultéd in a more intereSting and detailed{tour. Our thanks to you Roy
and CJOH for a most satisfactory evening. The advent of color has certainly
increased the compléxity of the equipment to say the least!

NEW APPOINTMENT

Our congratulations to Gord Beaman, VE3DMU, a staunch Club Member, who has
recently been apponted EC for the Ottawa District. I am sure that you will
receive all the support you require for this important position.

Our thanks to Jack Whittingham, VE3YC who very capably held this pos-
ition for & number of years. Many thanks Jack for a job well done.
Jack is still the Assistant Canadian National Emergency Co-ordinator ARRL .

This appointment was made by Murray Epstein, VE2AUU , Canadian National Emer-
geney Co-ordinator in August of 1966, :






